water & sanitation

Department:
Water and Sanitation
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

Enquiries: Ms. Xolisa Mfingwana

Telephone: 051 405 9000

Ref. 16/2/7/C241/C10/1
Chemwes Pty Ltd

P O Box 38
STILFONTEIN A RC38264699g

IRy

PER REGISTERED MAIL

Dear Sir/ Madam,

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF YOUR WATER USE LICENCE APPLICATION MADE
IN TERMS OF SECTION 41 OF THE NATIONAL WATER ACT, 1998 (ACT 36 OF 1998), VAAL
WATER MANAGEMENT AREA.

The Department of Water and Sanitation hereby acknowledges receipt of your water use licence
application, which was received on, 20 August 2020.

The regulations regarding the procedural requirements for water use licence applications and
appeals (R. 267 of 24 March 2017, Government Gazette no. 40713) requires that a site inspection

requirements. However the responsible officer will communicate with you if your application

Should you wish to make any further enquiries in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact our
office on the details provided above.

| trust that you shall find the above in order.

Yours faithfully,
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